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Guidance for users of Armathwaite Play Area 
 
This Play Area will be reopening from Saturday 4th July 2020. 
 

In accordance with government guidelines, please follow the 
instructions below to ensure the safety of all Play Area users; 
 

• The play equipment has NOT been sanitised or disinfected. 

• This is a shared, public area used at your own risk. 

• Do not use this equipment if you or any member of your 

household has coronavirus symptoms or are self-isolating. 

• Bring hand sanitiser with you before you enter this Play Area. 

• Hand sanitiser should be used before & after using the area.  

• Encourage children to avoid touching their faces. 

• Maintain social distancing of at least 1 metre. 

• Consider wearing a mask (not advised for the under 3’s). 

• Ensure children wait at a safe distance if equipment is in use. 

• Do not consume food or drink in the Play Area. 

• Try to avoid busy times. 

• All litter should be disposed of in the bin provided 
 

This guidance may be updated as regulations and guidelines 
change, we therefore ask you to review this signage each time 
you access the Play Area.  
 

If you have any concerns or questions please contact the Parish 
Clerk at clerk@hesket.org.uk or on 07522 939 696. 
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